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From: 
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To whom it may concern, 

Heather Coulter < HeatherCo@cciu.org> 
Monday, November 18, 2013 10:21 AM 
IRRC 
keystone exams opposition NOV 1 8 2013 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

It appears that you do not have the support of the school districts in PA for the Keystone 
exams. We test our kids too much as it is. I oppose going further with idea of using Keystone 
exams. 

Respectfully, 

Heather M. Coulter, M.S. 
CCIU School Counselor 
M,W,Th. 610-696-2580 
T,F 610-688-7337 


